
Kindergart

en’s

Language Arts

We are continuing reading groups 

and students are working on 

reading increasingly complex 

books. We are working on finding 

the main idea of nonfiction books 

and recalling details from them.

Math

Students are becoming more fluent 

with their addition and subtraction. 

They are practicing differentiating 

between addition and subtraction 

in word problems. 

Social Studies/Science Topics

*The power of the Sun

*Economic Principles

1. 3rd Quarter Parent Conferences: We look 

forward to meeting with you to discuss your 

student’s progress and to set goals for the 

fourth and final quarter. 

2. Chicks!!!!! At the beginning of April, 

Kindergarten will get the opportunity to hatch 

chicks in the classroom! Our chick hatching 

project will run from April 2- April 12th! Get 

ready to hear all about it!

Upcoming Dates

Thank you for helping students make wonderful 100 day projects! We had 

a primary gallery walk! All classes K-2nd walked through each classroom 

and saw all the creative projects. The projects that are still being displayed 

at school will be coming home soon!

March 8th
End of Quarter 3

March 14th–
½ day and Parent Conferences

March 15th
No School and Parent Conferences

In our classroom… Coming up next…


